
Diary Dates 
   

November 

7th  Book Fayre in school 

after 3.15pm 

14th Parents’ Evening 

16th  Parents’ Evening 

18th Children in Need   

21st Rec & Y6 Height & 

Weight 

measurements 

22nd  Stress Busting 

Workshop 

25th  Non-Uniform Day 

December 

2nd  Christmas Fayre 

9th  Christmas Lunch 

 

 

Oh Yes We Did! 
On Monday the children had a fantastic surprise – the 

Pantomime came to Steam Mills.  On Friday evening a 

well-known company contacted us to ask if we would like 

a free panto…but the hitch was that it would be at 9.30 on 

Monday morning.  As we didn’t want to look a Pantomime 

horse in the mouth, we said yes and the children had a 

fantastic time.  We have booked them to come again 

next year. 

Book Fayre 
It has been lovely to see the support that you have given 

to Book Fayre.  It will be open throughout Parents’ evening 

if you would like to have a child free browse!  The moor 

books we sell, the more we will be able to buy for school so 

it is a great cause! 

Safeguarding/Child Protection 
We are currently reviewing our Safeguarding Policy.  The 

Designated Lead for Safeguarding is Mrs Scoles, with Miss 

Jenkins and Kelly from Pre-School as Deputies.  If you have 

any concerns, please share them with us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steam Mills Primary Newsletter 
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Steam Mills Superstars! 
Pre-School  Elsa and Leo 

Class 1  Nevaeh and Carmel   

Class 2  Georgia and Milo  

Class 3  Theo, Grace and Evie  

Class 4  Chad and Eli    

 

 

 

Value: Empathy 

noun 

The ability to understand and share the feelings of another. 

Well done to Ethan, Alex and Aleesha from Class 3 who have 

been nominated for our Empathy Board. 

 

 

 

 

Children In Need 
On Friday 18th November, children can choose between coming into school in their uniforms or 

keeping their pyjamas on for £1 per family! 

 

Lilac Data Sheets 
We still have 19 data sheets outstanding.  Mrs Harris will now be contacting individual parents to 

let them know if we are still waiting for it to be returned!  For safeguarding purposes, it is vital that 

we have up to date contact and medical information for your child.  Please ensure that you 

check, amend if necessary and return to the school office.  Thank you.

 


